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INFORMATION NOTE TO PARTIES AND OBSERVERS  

 

Enhancements on the secretariat’s main website  

 

 

The secretariat of the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change, the 

Kyoto Protocol and the Paris Agreement is pleased to announce the implementation of enhancements to 

its main website <unfccc.int>. The enhancements include a fresh look and feel and a new set of content 

presentation options for improved usability.  

 

The enhancements are the result of a thorough usability analysis and are the first step in a series of 

improvements of the website for COP 27 and beyond, in the areas of content, structure and functionality. 

 

The overall aim of the enhancements is to achieve a highly usable, modern and fit-for-purpose 

platform that supports the intergovernmental process, engages stakeholders and inspires global climate 

action. As the website is a living product that evolves with the progress of the process, the secretariat is 

continuously working to refine and improve it. 

 

The secretariat trusts that with these enhancements, Parties and observers can even more easily 

find and access public information, documents and other pertinent resources and thus use the website as 

an efficient tool in their work under the process. 

 

 Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 (Signed by) 

 

 Ina Parvanova  

 Director 

 Communications and Engagement division 

 

 

 

 

Distribution:   To Parties and observer States to the United Nations Framework Convention on 

Climate Change through their national focal points and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal 

Republic of Germany, as well as to United Nations organizations and admitted observer 

organizations. 
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